
LISBURN CENTRAL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
AND NURSERY UNIT 

23rd February 2024 

I hope you all had a good half term break. It is good to see everyone in school uniform. Can I remind you  

that BLACK shoes only should be worn to school. P.E kit/track suit should only be worn on P.E. days, NOT  

for after school activities. 

Attendance / Punctuality 

I would like to remind you that good attendance is important. Your child needs to be in school  everyday 

unless they are ill.  

If your child is ill please contact the school office as soon as possible on the  morning of absence.  If your 

child's absence falls below 85% I am required to inform the Education Welfare Officer for our  school.   

Please ensure your child is in school on time each morning. Being late can unsettle children at the start  

of the day.  

School Photographs 

Dandelion Studio are delighted to be visiting Lisburn Central Primary School on 12th March 2024.  

All parents who would like their child/rens photographs taken MUST pre-register by using the link  below 

by 9th March by 23:59. 

No registrations/permissions will be accepted after this date so it is very important to register if you wish  

for photos to be taken.  

To pre-register for your child’s photos: please go to: dandelion.gotphoto.co.uk enter access code: 

LCS1203  

Then just follow the simple steps to complete registration.  

Once the photos are available for sale via the online shop you will receive a notification by email or text.  

You will then be able to shop online for printed packs, gifts and digital files. 

PLEASE NOTE - PHOTOS WILL NOT BE PERMITTED WITHOUT REGISTRATION PRIOR TO DANDELION  

VISITING  



New Dinner Menu 

The school dinner menu is available to view on our school website. 

 

 

 



 

Well done to our Football Teams  

 

Well done to our Football teams who won all their matches this week. 

Under 10 team 1-0 win against Killowen 

Under 11 team 2-1 win against St Aloysius 

We are so proud of both teams who worked well together. Thanks to Mr Brown for coaching the boys. 



World Book Day - 7th March 

 

World Book Day is on 7th March.  

Children can come to school dressed up as their favourite book  character. There will be a charge of £1 to 

dress up on World Book Day.  

The money collected will be used  to replenish books in the library. There will also be competitions 

including design a book mark and book cover. Lots of prizes available!   

£1 Book Token…… There is a £1 book token for every child in the school which can be used against the 

purchase of books in most shops 

Reminders.. 

Drop Off 

As playground supervision does not commence until 8.45 am it is imperative that children are not left off 

at school before that time unless attending Breakfast Club. 

Pick up 

Please do not allow children to run around the staff parking area at 2:00pm or 3:00pm. Cars may be 

moving in this area and drivers may not see your child. 

Dogs 



Please also note that dogs, with the exception of assistance dogs, are not permitted on school property. 

 

Parking 

Please do not park in the disabled parking space beside the path. This is required for access by a pupil in 

the school. Thank you for respecting this. 

P.6 Information 

An information session has been arranged for parents of P.6 pupils on 7th March at 3:30pm.  

You are  invited to come into school that afternoon and find out more about the transfer procedure to 

post  primary school.  

Parentline NI 

 

Dates Ahead..... 

7th March: World Book Day / P 6 Information Day 

12th March: School Photographs 

18th March: School closed - Staff training 

25th March - 5th April: Easter Holidays 

8th April: School closed - Staff training day 



9th April: Summer term begins 

23rd April:M&M Productions in school 

1st -2nd May: KS2 Show  - Annie 

6th May: May Day holiday 

13th - 15th May : P.7 Residential trip 

27th - 29th May: Spring Bank Holiday 

6th June : Amazing Journey in school 

26th June: Leaver's Assembly 
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